National Aeronautics and Space Administration



Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center Houston, Texas 77058

Reply to Attn of:

CB

September 3, 1991

Professor A. P. Willmore Professor of Space Research The University of Birmingham Edgbaston Birmingham B15 2TT United Kingdom

Dear Professor Willmore:

Thank you for your letter and invitation. It would be a pleasure to see your work as suggested and to have lunch. While my last 25 years have been dominated by life sciences, the University of Birmingham has remained a technological Mecca from my early days in Physics and work in military radar. Also, several of my Astronaut class flew on Spacelab-2 with your instrumentation. I look forward to meeting you and the visit to the University.

Sincerely.

William E. Thornton, M.D.

of Thouston

NASA Astronaut

cc:

Mr. D. J. Shayler